
Newsletter of 4 January 2019 

 
Dear supporter 

  

Excitingly we have today put in an offer to purchase land in Guilden 

Sutton. We hope to be successful and will let you know as soon as we 
have any news. 

  

Meanwhile, the Parish Council is now seeking views from local residents to 

help them to decide how they can contribute to the project on your 
behalf.  Information was sent out via the recent Parish Council newsletter, 

which appears in the 'Vicars Cross and Guilden Sutton Voice’.  The 
newsletter is attached below for your information but the paragraph to 

which the Green Space group wishes to draw you attention is as follows: 
 

Green Space 

Over the last few months a Green Space (www.gsgreenspace.org.uk) 

steering group has been set up. Their aim is for the community to buy 
several acres of land for the community to use for leisure and recreation. 

The Parish Council are potentially looking into investing in the venture and 
invite residents to send their views on the project and the potential of a 

Parish Council contribution to guildensuttonparishclerk@gmail.com 

 

 

There is a meeting of the Parish council next Wednesday, 10 

January, when we presume this issue will be discussed again. We are 

therefore asking all our supporters to please email the parish clerk 

at guildensuttonparishclerk@gmail.com before next Wednesday to 

indicate your support for the project and your views about the Parish 
Council making a financial contribution to it.  
 

We hope to send you further news next week. 

  

The Guilden Sutton Green Space team 

  

If you no longer wish to receive these news updates please use the 
contact form on our website to be removed from our mailing list 

(www.gsgreenspace.org.uk) 
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